
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15 March 2019 

 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents 

 

Transition to RGS – Survey Monkey 

 

I am delighted with how your sons have settled in at RGS. I continue to receive daily comments from 

colleagues saying how impressed they are by our Year 7 boys. 

 

We want to ensure we are doing all we can to make the transition process as smooth and seamless as 

possible. To help us with this please would you complete this short survey about your son’s transition 

to RGS. We would be very grateful for your feedback, and it will ensure that we continue to offer our 

youngest pupils the best possible experience. 

 

To complete the survey please follow the link https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/DMRB8YR. As there 

are only four questions, it should take no more than two minutes to complete. Please could you 

complete the survey by Thursday 28th March, 2019. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

B E S Rose 

Head of Year 7 
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